
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April & May 2021

Hi BDTHC members,

I waited till after we  held the club 
Picnic and Hunt to do the newsletter so I 
could include it.

We met on April 12th and discussed a lot 
for the upcoming year.  There were 10 
club members in attendance.   First was  
the club members only Picnic & Hunt Which 
we had on April 25 At our usual place 

with 13 members in attendance.

Again I would like to thank the Goss's for the use of their 
place.  Your generosity is really appreciated.  This was a great 
success.  The food as always was great and we all had a great 
time swapping stories of our detecting adventures.

We also welcomed a new member Valentine Stkovetsky.  We all 
helped her to learn her detector during the hunt and I hope it 
will help her to find some treasure the next time she goes metal 
detecting.  

The flier for our open Hunt will be on our web page shortly and 
Emails will be sent to the hunters I have addresses for.

We will be contacting Garrett for a hunt package and detector 
and I will try to contact Nokta for a package.  

Sheryl has given us some dates for the fall club members only 
picnic and hunt to choose from:  Sept. 19, Oct. 3, Oct 31.  We 
will decide at our June meeting.

Finds of the month:  Coins---1911 Wheat cent---By Derr
Jewelry---Mike Mazur---Ring
Misc,---Aaron Booher---Tool

Club Attendance Drawing:  By Derr

Finds of the month for our June meeting will be for May and 
June.

NO MEETING FOR MAY

"The Penn Pointer"



Next meeting will be June 14, 2021 at our usual meeting place in 
the basement of the Forty Fort Municipal Building at 6:30 pm.

That is all for now.  Happy Detecting.

BDTHC President 
By Derr


